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A booklet describing Summer 2002 internships available through the 
Student Conservation Association (SCA) has been posted on the bulletin 
board across from the student mail folders. Selected internships include 
salary, travel expenses, housing and insurance; some of the internships 
offered through SCA may qualify for PTC Co-op credit. Cathy Smith, DOC 
Staff Assistant, has the application materials; ask her for a photocopy of the 
package. And check out SCA at www.sca-inc.org  


